
Tredegar to Webcast Annual Meeting of Shareholders

May 18, 2011

RICHMOND, Va., May 18, 2011 (BUSINESS WIRE) -- Tredegar Corporation (NYSE:TG) announced that it will webcast its 2011 annual meeting of
shareholders on Tuesday, May 24, 2011 at 9:00 a.m. EDT from the Jepson Alumni Center of the University of Richmond in Richmond, Va. To listen to
the annual meeting and view the slide presentation, go to the company's website -- www.tredegar.com -- and select the "Webcast of Shareholders
Meeting" link on the home page. A replay of the meeting will be available on the website for 90 days.

Based in Richmond, Va., Tredegar Corporation is primarily a global manufacturer of plastic films and aluminum extrusions.
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